
 

 

 
         Date: 27 Sep 2024 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

Reminder: Submission of 2024/2025 Seasonal Influenza Vaccination (SIV) Consent/Refusal Form on 
or before 30th September 2024 (next Monday) 

  

Please kindly be reminded to complete the SIV Consent/Refusal Form (the blue form) fully and return 
the whole page intactly to us on or before Monday 30th September 2024. If your children do not 
have a HKID or Hong Kong birth certificate, please submit the form together with a copy of their 
identity document.   

  

Feel free to contact me for any questions. 

  

Best regards, 

Carmen Chan 

School Health Professional 

Kowloon Junior School 

Tel: 3765 8781 

Email: nurse@kjs.edu.hk 
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